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28th January 2020 
 
 
 

Dear Parents, 
 
 
As you will be aware falling numbers of children on role at the school have been causing 
concern for some time. Unfortunately, the governing body have today published a 
consultation document regarding the closure of the school, which you will find 
enclosed. The document is also available on our website.  
 
This decision is entirely due to the lack of pupils at the school, and is in no way a 
reflection on the high quality education your children are receiving. It is felt that it is 
becoming increasingly difficult to meet the social needs of the children, with such small 
pupil groups.  
 
You are invited to submit your views as part of the consultation. Do not hesitate to 
contact us if you have any questions.  
 
 
Kind regards, 
 

 
Rebecca Slater     Angela Wilson 
Executive Head Teacher   Chair of Governors 
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